Oregon Distribution System Planning
Public Utility

Commission Docket Announcement

December 29, 2022

Oregon Public Utility Commission (PUC) Staff announce an update to the Commission’s plans for acting
on Pacific Power and Idaho Power’s DSP Part 2 filings submitted in August 2022.

e Staff will present recommendations for the Pacific Power and Idaho Power Part 2 filings during a
Special Public Meeting.

e This Meeting was previously scheduled for Thursday, March 23, 2023, but has been changed to
1:30 p.m. Pacific on Tuesday, March 21, 2023.

Plans for the Special Public Meeting to consider the PGE Part 2 filing are unchanged: the Meeting will
begin at 9:30 a.m. Pacific on Tuesday, February 28, 2023.

At each of these Special Public Meetings, the Commission will determine whether to accept Part 2 filings
based on whether they meet the criteria and requirements of the DSP Guidelines. An agenda with
additional detail and participation information will be posted closer to the event in Docket

Nos. UM 2005, UM 2196, UM 2197, and UM 2198.

Background Information on DSP

Oregon DSP Guidelines were developed in Docket No. UM 2005 and adopted by the PUC through Order
No. 20-485. PGE, Pacific Power, and Idaho Power filed Part 1 of their inaugural Distribution System Plans
on October 15, 2021. The PUC accepted the Part 1 filings on March 11, 2022, through Order No. 22-083.
The utilities filed Part 2 of their inaugural Plans on August 15, 2022. Links to each utility’s Part 2 filing,
and the respective dockets, are below.

Utility Docket No. | Part 2 filing

Idaho Power | UM 2196 Distribution System Planning Report, Part 2
PGE UM 2197 Distribution System Plan Part 2

Pacific Power | UM 2198 Oregon Distribution System Plan — Part 2

Staff Contact

If you have questions, please contact Nick Sayen at nick.sayen@puc.oregon.gov or 503-510-4355.
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